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Tuesday 18th October 2022 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

 

To raise awareness on National Bullying Prevention Month, Year 4 have 

decided to run two competitions over the course of this week. The first 

competition will require children to guess the correct number of sweets in a 

jar and the second competition will require children to guess the correct 

name of the teddy bear out of a possible 100 names. For only 20p a go, 

children will have the opportunity to win two prizes. One winner will win the 

prize of the teddy bear and the other will be a jar of sweets.  

 

 

Children’s guesses will be collated on Thursday, with the winning name being 

picked at random out of a hat. The winners will be announced on Friday 21st 

October. Your support will help increase community awareness and further 

our efforts to make a real difference in children's lives. 

 

The money that will be raised will be donated using the link below: 

 

Fundraise (anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk) 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Chesney-Ly 

 

Head Teacher 

 

 

mailto:info@newtown.sandwell.sch.uk
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/get-involved-0/fundraise

